
Acushnet  Police  Department
welcomes two new officers to
the force
“Please  join  me  in  WELCOMING,  our  two  newest  Part-time
officers,  Officer  Dominik  Sullivan-Souza  and  Nathaniel
Turgeon. Officer Sullivan-Souza and Officer Turgeon were sworn
in at the Acushnet Police Station by Town Clerk Pam Labonte!!

Keep an eye out for them as they will soon begin their Field
Training!!

Welcome to the force gentlemen!”
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